
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I think the popular vote is the way to go. Look at the mess we are in now which would not have happend 
with the popular vote. Please support this change. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Katherine McCartney 
3800 S Mountain View Dr SE Unit 29 
Albany, OR 97322-6453 
(503) 330-6198 
 
 

 


